
   

                                                               

               

 
 
 
 
 

9 November 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As part of our project this term to design our own sweet, we will be visiting ‘Kingdom of Sweets’ in 
Windsor on Wednesday 17 November.  We will be leaving at 10 o’clock and returning at 12 
o’clock, so your child we be able to get on their normal transport.  There is the option for your 
child to purchase some sweets if you would like them too.  Please do not send in any more than 
£5. 
 
If you require any further information please don’t hesitate to contact me on 
 
jade.o’neill@manorgreenschool.co.uk 
 
 
Yours Faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
Jade O’Neill 
Class Teacher Zephaniah Class 

 
_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  
 
 

Please return slip to Jade O’Neill by Monday 15 November 
 
Please tick option: 
 
I have enclosed money to buy sweets on the trip 
 
I have not enclosed money to buy sweets on the trip 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 


